
Woodthorne Road South, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XL  

Telephone number: 01902558544 

School website: www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

 Email address: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

Headteacher: Mr T Hinkley 

Dear parents …  
Corona Virus updates 
All updates can be  found 

on the school website 
where there is a link to 

the latest advice from the 
government.  

https://
www.perryhall.co.uk/
coronavirus-advice/  

and  
 https://www.gov.uk/

government/publications/
coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do/
coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do  

Home Learning  

Hopefully you have completed or are 
working your way through the homework 
packs we sent out. If you have finished 
them, you can find lots more activities on 
the school website under Parents>Resources 
for school closure.  

From this week, we will be uploading a 
weekly home learning grid with a range of 
tasks for various subjects. Children are 
encouraged to complete these as they wish, 
as many of the activities mirror what we 
would have been doing if still at school. 
Alongside the home learning grids, tasks 
will be set on MyMaths—an online learning 
platform that will be monitored and 
updated regularly. Logins have been 
emailed out to children.  

Communication  

We want to support you and your 
children as much as we can through 
this very difficult time. So please don’t 
hesitate to keep in contact and we will 
do our best to reply daily.  

Finally, please be assured that there are 
no expectations in terms of quantity of 
work produced, we understand that 
learning at home can take place 
through a range of alternative mediums 
and we encourage this where possible. 

Woodthorne News 

Year 2  

Monday 20th April   

Hello 2A and 2S! 

We hope you are happy, healthy and well. 
This is our first year group newsletter whilst 
the school is closed. We know not being at 
school and not getting to see our friends each 
day has been quite odd but it’s great to see 
how positive and optimistic you have all been. 
We have missed you all dearly and fingers 
crossed we see each other again soon. 

We have absolutely loved reading your emails, 
browsing your photos and watching the videos 
you have sent in. It’s great to see so many of 
you have continued to learn lots and keep 
busy each day. Joe Wicks has definitely tired 
out Mrs Sodhi and I (although we are yet to 
complete a whole workout).  

We look forward to receiving lots more emails 
from you all and hearing all about the 
activities you do each day. 

Keep safe and keep smiling,  

Miss Arshad and Mrs Sodhi  

wt.y2homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Hi Everyone - parents and children,  I hope you are all well and 
staying safe. Welcome to our first year group newsletter during the 

school closure period.   
We will be sending a newsletter every couple of weeks to keep you 

up to date with home learning, celebrate achievements and share news. Send us your 
photos, pictures, ideas and news though your year group email. We would like every child 

to contact their teacher at least once a week. 
Please get in touch by email or phone if you need us. Missing you all  - Miss Kohli  

Here are some useful websites 
for you to use at home: 

https://
www.oxfordreadingbuddy.com/uk  

https://www.spellingshed.com/en-gb  

https://www.theteachertrain.com/mc-
grammar  

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/  

https://www.pobble365.com/  

https://ttrockstars.com/  

https://whiterosemaths.com/
homelearning/year-2/  

https://www.wonderopolis.org/  

https://www.sublimescience.com/free-
science-experiments/  

https://www.natgeokids.com/uk/  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UCAxW1XT0iEJo0TYlRfn6rYQ  
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